HE WAY WEEKLY RECAP I FRIDAY 25 SEPTEMBER 2020



## FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL & HEAD OF JUNIOR SCHOOL

It has been such a joy to have had a full term of learning occurring here on College grounds.

The staff and students have whole-heartedly enjoyed their learning journeys together this term. I'm sure you agree that it has been wonderful for the children to engage in the familiar routines of school life face-to-face with their friends and teachers.

Please read over the other articles in The Way as there have been many exciting and special events occur this week. The staff are keen for next term as we continue to plan fun and exciting learning activities, as well as special events such as the Year 6 dinner – we will be communicating about this with Year 6 families shortly.

Have a blessed and safe holiday break. We look forward to seeing you all again in Term 4.

The steadfast love of the LORD never ceases; his mercies never come to an end; they are new every morning; great is your faithfulness. Lamentations 3:22-23

## **Mrs Sandy Wheeler**

Deputy Principal & Head of Junior School